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Attached is a draft of the final interpretive regulations.  This draft incorporates the changes 

suggested a few weeks ago.  It also includes a new supplementary information section designed 

to describe and explain the reasoning behind the changes made from the proposed interpretive 

regulations published in the Federal Register in February.   

 

To assist you in reviewing this draft, attached to this memorandum is a copy of the February 8 

Federal Register notice and a "redlined" copy of the text of the regulations to show where 

language has been changed from the original. Text with lines through has been deleted; text that 

is new is shown in shaded boxes.  Please note that in some cases the text in shaded boxes is  the 

same or nearly identical to the original version but appeared in the original with a different 

paragraph number or letter designation. 

 

This draft was circulated to the senior staff and incorporates their comments as well. A similar, 

earlier version was sent to our desk officer at the Office of Management and Budget for OMB's 

review, and we anticipate we will hear back before the end of the week if OMB has any 

comments. 

 

The Sunshine Act notice sent to the Federal Register this week states that the Review Board will 

discuss and vote on the final interpretive regulations on the afternoon of Wednesday, May 3 at 1 

pm.  If you have any questions before then, please give me or Sheryl a call. 


